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Vaccinations  

• Masks unless proof of 

vaccination 

• Proof through a health 

safety pre-screening 

survey completed 

every visit 
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Meeting Cadence

• Return to in-person meetings in August 

(Governance Committee only)

• Committee Board meetings in-person beginning 

in September 

• Public comments will be heard virtually 

• Board and Committee members may access all 

ARC meeting spaces on meeting days
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Process

• Link to the health screening survey sent 48 

hours prior to meetings

• Meeting host will check-in attendees guided by 

survey results 

• Meeting attendees may complete the survey 

upon arriving at ARC facilities either digitally or 

with hard-copy version

• No health screening survey, mask must be worn 
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Other Details

Security will be provided on 
Board meeting days.
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Please be patient with

the process which is evolving 
with good science.
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